
Dear Participant, 

You have agreed to be a child's secret Santa this year. The town of 
Allenstown would like to take the time to thank you in advance, it is 
greatly appreciated to have caring residents such as yourself. Attached 
is a wish list for a child within our community that is in need. It is 
preferable that you purchase from the list but it is not required. Please 
return unwrapped donated items and your child's wish list to town hall 
no later than noon time on December 14, 2023. Please contact 
Veronica Anaya at 603.485.4276 ext 110 if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your time and your donation, may you have a 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!!!! 


